Boating should be for all citizens. This is a family activity. The research on wakes is not thoroughly done and this should be more
completely researched, We want to SHARE the river. This will cause congestion in other parts of the river. Safety should be used
and education for all. The 4000 limit is not right since if the boat does not water in the ballest they are lighter then the class. It takes
the rights of the owners of the boats that were designed for light cruising and the option hold water in the tanks. Please consider the
boat as they are with out the water in them to tow grandkids and family in the water. This takes the right to have the tanks empty and
tow your family and enjoy the river. Please consider this issue.



